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It's a wet day inside
the office at Court E

- Aleaking E Court at the Port

Shepstone Magistrate’s building
disrupted court proceedings on
Monday this week. Due to the
recent rains water had leaked
into the courtroom which affected
service delivery as many cases

e had to be postponed. Staff
- | placed a dish and a bucket to

collect water falling onto the
Magistrates bench. According to
the court manager, John Ganga
he had informed the Department
of Public Works about the leak
and was awaiting their feedback.



